
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 04 January 2022 

 

Staff Update 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Happy New Year to you all, I hope this letter finds you all safe and well. 

 

I am writing with an update regards the staffing in your child’s class. 

 

Mrs Anna Clarke, who was Class Teacher to 10G on Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday has moved 

on to pastures new. She left at the end of term as she is joining the Sensory Impairment Service at 

Wigan Local Authority as an advisory teacher. 

 

Mrs Clarke will be greatly missed; she has been a great member of the team here at Astley Park. 

 

We had hoped to recruit to the post, however following a recent recruitment cycle we were unable 

to find a suitable candidate. 

 

As an alternative we have looked to our existing staff team, and I am pleased to say Mr Kevin Murphy 

will be replacing Mrs Anna Clarke on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday. 

 

Mr Kevin Murphy has worked at the school for several years and is well known to the pupils in 10G. 

 

Should you have any queries or questions please feel free to get in touch with Mrs Clegg, Deputy 

Head and Leader of the Teaching & Learning Team.  

 
Kindest regards, 
 

          
Kieran Welsh 
Headteacher  
 
 

  


